
The Village of Orland Park Sportsplex is open! We’ve missed you and are excited to welcome you back. 
Your safety is our top priority, so we want to share what we’ve done to prepare the space for your 
return.  

SAFETY MEASURES:  

o Facility has undergone a full sanitizing/fogging  

o Implemented enhanced cleaning protocols  

o Ensured equipment usage distancing  

o Identifying every other cardio equipment to be used on certain days 

o Established over 20 visible cleaning stations with disinfecting cleanser to wipe down equipment 
before/after use for members  

o Accessible antibacterial cleanser for hand washing 

o Specific marked entrance and exits for patrons  

o Plexiglas guards placed at all our desks for protection between staff and patrons  

o Recommended face masks to be worn by employees, members and class participants while in the 
building  

OTHER MODIFICATIONS TO CONSIDER:  

o Regular hours will resume  

o Fitness Center will be open for members and program participants.  

o Locker rooms will be available with social distancing recommendations.  

o No towel service will be available - please bring your own.  

o No Drop-In Open Gym/Field usage – Members will be allowed to use gym/field area while maintaining 
social distancing.  

o Indoor track will be available to members and residents.  

o Rentals will resume with ten (10) or less participants.  

o No Drop-In Group Exercise at this time – Group X class schedule will resume June 29.  

o Rock Wall and Kidzroom Childcare will remain closed until further notice.  

Sportsplex hours are as follows: Monday-Friday 5:30 a.m. - 10 p.m.; Saturday 7 a.m. - 7 p.m.; Sunday 8 
a.m. - 7 p.m. 



NOTE: All members/participants entering the Sportsplex will be required to first sign a waiver before 
participating in any activity. The waiver will be placed on file, so you will only need to do this on your 
initial visit. Please call 708/403-5000 with questions. 

 


